
 

 

23 January 2020 

Approval of minor amendments to standard form 
contract  

Wesfarmers Kleenheat Gas Pty Ltd 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved minor amendments to Wesfarmers 
Kleenheat Gas Pty Ltd’s standard form contract.  

Kleenheat holds gas trading licence GTL10 to supply gas  to small-use customers in the south 
west, between Geraldton and Busselton, including the Perth metropolitan area.1 It is a 
condition of GTL10 that Kleenheat has an ERA-approved standard form contract.  

On 3 December 2019, Kleenheat applied to amend its standard form contract to make it more 
customer friendly and be aligned with the Compendium of Gas Customer Licence Obligations.  

The ERA did not undertake public consultation on the minor amendments, consistent with its 
Consultation Guidelines. 

Under the Energy Coordination Act 1994, the ERA must not approve a standard form contract 
if it considers the contract does not meet the relevant regulations, the Act, any other written 
law, or any term, condition or provision of the gas licence. The ERA is satisfied that the 
amended standard form contract meets these requirements. 

Kleenheat’s amended standard form contract is available on the ERA website.  

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
licensing@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1  A small use customer consumes less than one terajoule of gas per year.  
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https://www.erawa.com.au/gas/gas-licensing/regulatory-guidelines
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/20960/2/Amended-standard-form-contract---GTL010---Wesfarmers-Kleenheat-Gas-Pty-Ltd.PDF
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